From: pel0201@aol.com [mailto:pel0201@aol.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 9:06 PM

To: Judi Gregory

Subject: Re: Last Chance to attend or not attend SHS Class of 1960 Reunion.

I had so looked forward to coming to this historic event, but sadly my health could be adversely affected
by getting on an airplane with the virus all around. | have been in quarantine since Christmas last year
because of a fall and it would be a mistake for me to try, even with all precautions being taken. Thank
you for all the preparations you have done. It makes me very sad that | may not be able to see you all
again but for those of us that are walking this journey with the Lord, we will see each other in our
heavenly home.

Sent from my iPhone



